
Welcome to Class 6L! 
 

Welcome to our page! 

 
 

We have lots of exciting learning ahead of us this year. Our first 

term’s topic is The Tudors ‘Tales from a Tudor Garden’ – with a 

focus on how it was a time of great change for England. I cannot 

wait to immerse you children in this period of history! We shall be 

tying this in to as many different subjects so that your learning is 

as interesting as possible. Our study text will be Macbeth, and we 

will be enjoying Shakespeare’s fantastic imagination and enjoying 

the spookiness of the Weird Sisters as it gets closer to Halloween 

and as the dark nights draw in! 

 



 

During spring term, we will be studying ‘Journey to Jo’burg’ and 

looking at segregation and discrimination. Our topic changes to ‘The 

New World’ as we start to look at North America and how it was 

settled, we will be increasing our geography skills learning about the 

different climates involved and how this impacted on people then 

and now. We will finish off learning about the War of Independence, 

which links nicely with our after half-term topic – ‘Vive La France’ 

where we will be looking at French history and geography. 

 
 

Our last topic ‘Children of the Revolution’ brings us right back into 

our locality as we explore how Scunthorpe has changed since 

Victorian times! We will be using census records and old maps to delve 

into our past and compare how life was for children then to now. 

You won’t believe how much things have changed! 

 

 

 



As Year 6s, it is very important that you keep up with your learning 

and revision as you near the end of KS2, please remember to use 

Spelling Shed to practise your weekly spellings, Maths Shed and TT 

Rockstars to get yourself up on that leaderboard, Read Theory and 

SPAG.com. Log-ins have been posted on Class Dojo if you have 

forgotten your log in details. 

 

I also highly recommend Grammarsaurus on Youtube for very 

catchy songs to help with SPAG – we’ve enjoyed a few in class 

already! 

 

 
 

Our PE days are Wednesday and Friday so remember to come in the 

correct kit. 

 

I look forward to a fantastic year with you! 

 

Miss Lunson 😊 

 
 


